
17 March 1989

Ms. Jan X. Muhlert 
Director
Amon Carter Museum
P.0. Box 2365
Ft. Worth, TX 76113-2365

Dear Ms. Muhlert:

I wish to donate to the Museum the 127 photographs 
currently on long-term loan for my retrospective 
exhibition. A list of these images is attached.

With all best wishes.

Sincerely,

Eliot Porter

Rt. 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, NM 87501


